
 

 

 

Students of IES San Alberto Magno  

visit the Ercros factory in Sabiñánigo 

 
 

 
 

 

A group of first-year high school students from the San Alberto Magno de Sabiñánigo high 

school have visited the Ercros factory in this town. These visits are highly valued by both 

students and teachers, since in the first year of baccalaureate students must start thinking about 

the studies they are going to pursue in the future and the industrial sector offers a wide variety 

of jobs.  

 

The visit began with a previous explanation by the factory's technical staff about the operation 

of Ercros, its industrial activity and the production processes of the Sabiñánigo factory. The 

group then toured the sodium chlorate and chlorine soda plants and the hydrogen electrolyser.  

 

 

For more information about the Sabiñánigo factory, click here 

 

 

 

Sabiñánigo, March 27, 2025  

https://www.ercros.es/en/node/295/

